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...and so does most of the community. Please consider how much this will help the growing traffic problem, parking, 
etc., for those living in the River Rim area. This bridge, which has been in planning for decades, will be an enormous 
boon to the families that live in Bend and support and love the Deschutes. Please keep the bridge in the works! 

Kim Curzi 


